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Government of India
Department of Telecommunications
Telecommunication Engineering Centre
K.L. Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi- 110001

No. 31-1/2023-FA/TEC Date: 31.08.2023

Meeting Notice

Dear Members of Sub-DCC & Manufacturer's Forum,

Existing GR on "Optical splitter for PON technology: TEC 72010:2021" was
formulated and published on 02-02-2021. TEC has, now, received some observations
from various manufacturer for revision of existing GR on "Optical splitter for PON
technology " and has taken this activity in Annual Action Plan (Q1 of 2023-24).

2. In this regard, a Sub-DCC & MF meeting is scheduled to be held at 15:00 Hrs
on 06th Sept 2023 (Wednesday).

3. GR on" Optical splitter for PON technology: TEC 72010:2021" is being forwarded
with this communication for comments.

4, You are requested to examine the GR and furnish your contributions/inputs to
the undersigned on email dirfa.tec@gov.in  with a copy to ddgfla.tec@gov.in by
04th Sept 2023 so that the same can be discussed in the meeting for its revision of
GR.

Details of the meeting:

Date and time: 06.09.2023 at 03:00PM
Venue: , Online
The link for meeting: https://cdotmeet.cdot.in/vmeet/rag-dtq-xpb-s5x

Members are requested to kindly make it convenient to attend the meeting.

i OJ\A/

\ (Deepak Pathak)
Director (FA), TEC



